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Monday 26th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

You will know that the school was inspected by Ofsted last week. We expect to receive the final report 

in the next few weeks and once we have received the report, we will share the findings with you all. In 

the meantime, we would like to thank those of you who took the time to complete the parent survey or 

to speak to the inspectors outside the school on Tuesday. We wanted to let you know that your children 

were a credit to you and to the school during the inspection, we were very proud of how they 

conducted themselves in lessons, during interviews with the inspectors and as they moved about the 

school. 

We thank you for your continuing support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


